Embassy of the United States of America

Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia

July 10, 2012

Ms. Suzan

Tuul Riverside Lodge
Uildveryn Street 31/17060
3" Khoroo

Khan-Uul District

Dear Ms. Suzan:

On behalf of the Embassy of the United States in Mongolia, I would like to
take the opportunity to extend our deep thanks to you for all of your hard work and
assistance during the preparations for the visit of Secretary of State Hillary
Rodham Clinton.

This highly successful visit was a strong confirmation of the friendly and
supportive bilateral relations between our two countries, and a wonderful symbol
of the 25 years of our bilateral relations. I know such visits often require a great

deal of intense planning and work. Your efforts on our behalf were vital to ensure
the success of the visit.

Again, thank ‘you so much!

Sincerely,

W22 A

Jonathan S. Addleton
Ambassador



